
Dear Parents and Guardians,

(Scroll down for Chinese translation) (请翻阅后⾯的中⽂翻译)

On behalf of AISG’s Board of Governors, I hope you and your family are staying safe and healthy
during this COVID-19 crisis.

We are extremely thankful to our administrators, faculty, staff, parents and students for their courage,
resiliency and positivity during what is a very challenging and unpredictable time for the AISG
community. 

We would also like to update you on what the Board is working on to ensure the fiduciary, strategic
and long-term sustainability of our beloved school as the current Covid-19 crisis continues.

The Board continues to support the School Director and Leadership Team during this
challenging time.
We continue to be in regular communication with the school leadership team regarding new
developments and the school’s mitigation strategies during this ongoing and ever-changing
crisis.
The Board continues to conduct business virtually through online committees and full board
sessions to ensure the school continues to be in a strong and sustainable operational
position.
The Board continues to receive updates from the regular direct conversation that occurs
between our school and all the various government agencies involved in managing this crisis.
Our next Board meeting is scheduled for March 28. The Board is constantly examining the
impact of this crisis on our school and community and continues to develop strategic priorities
and policies for our future.
We are also working on confirming board members and officer positions for the 2020-2021
school year so they can be announced at our scheduled ASAG meeting in May.

We are highly aware of the continuing global spread and the devastating impact of the Covid-19



virus worldwide.  We remain steadfast and unwavering in our commitment to the safety and
wellbeing of our community while providing the very best in compassionate, connected and dynamic
online learning opportunities. 

We cannot emphasize enough the importance of maintaining a calm and steady course as we
navigate this difficult time. Your continued confidence and sense of unity as we journey through this
crisis is an invaluable source of strength to our educators, administrators, students and families.

As always, please send your questions and feedback directly to prepare@aisgz.org.

Jiā yôu, Ram Nation. 

Sincerely,

Dr. Winston Zhang
AISG Board Chairman

尊敬的家⻓和监护⼈，

我谨代表AISG校董会，希望您和您的家⼈在这场危机中⼀切安好。我们⾮常感谢我们的管理层、教职
员⼯、家⻓和学⽣，感谢他们在AISG社区这个充满挑战和不可预测的时期所表现出的勇⽓、坚韧和积
极乐观。

我想借此机会，向您更新在当前covid-19危机仍然持续的情况下，校董会正在努⼒做些什么，以确保
我们所爱的学校在信托、战略性和⻓期远景⽅⾯得以持续发展。

在这个充满挑战的时期，校董会将持续⽀持学校校⻓和管理层团队。我们继续与学校管理层团

队保持定期沟通，了解在这持续的和不断变化的危机中学校的最新进展和缓解策略。

校董会不断通过在线委员会会议和全体校董会成员在线会议进⾏沟通，确保学校在运营⽅⾯保

持优势和可持续性。

学校与所有涉及处理此次危机的政府部⻔之间保持定期且直接的沟通，这些更新校董会均有收

悉。

我们下⼀次校董会会议将于3⽉28⽇进⾏。校董会⼀直在研究这次危机对我们学校和社区的影
响，并持续⾯向我们的未来衡定具有战略性的优先项和相关政策。

我们也正在确认2020-2021学年的校董会成员和管理职位，这样我们可以在预定5⽉份的ASAG
会议上宣布。



我们⾼度意识到Covid-19病毒在全球的持续蔓延和破坏性影响。我们坚定不移，致⼒维护社区的安全
和利益，同时提供富有同情⼼的、相互联系的、充满活⼒的最佳在线学习机会。

我们⽆法⽤⾔语来表达在我们共同⾯对这⼀困难时期时，保持冷静和稳定的⽅针的重要性。在我们经

历这场危机的过程中，你们的持续信⼼和团结⼀致是我们的教育⼯作者、管理层⼈员、学⽣和家庭的

宝贵⼒量源泉。

⼀如既往，如果您有任何问题和反馈请发送邮件到 prepare@aisgz.org。

加油, Ram⼤家庭。

真挚问候,

Dr. Winston Zhang
AISG 校董会主席
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